
COMPANY RESPONSE TO NTSB INFORMATION REQUEST 
August 13, 2019 

NTSB Request No. 78: Excursions above MAOP in the last 5 years between Danville and Tompkinsville; if 
so, pressure and duration. 

Company Response:  In response to this request, the Company states that there have been no MAOP excursions 
in the past 5 years from Danville flowing south or from Tompkinsville flowing north.   
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